
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Heritage Park Groundbreaking 
Please join the City of Bunnell in a groundbreaking ceremony for its 

next municipal park.  The Heritage Park is being built with funds 
granted to the City through the Florida Recreation Development 

Assistance Program (FRDAP)  
 

 
 

WHEN: Thursday, November 8, 2018, 8:30 AM to 
9:30 AM 

WHERE: 103 N. State St., Bunnell, FL 32110 
 
 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT INDIVIDUAL COMMISSIONERS OF THE CITY OF BUNNELL MAY ATTEND 

THIS EVENT.  THE COMMISSIONERS WHO ATTEND WILL NOT TAKE ANY ACTION OR TAKE ANY VOTE 

AT THIS EVENT.  THIS IS NOT AN OFFICIAL MEETING OF THE BUNNELL CITY COMMISSION.  THIS 

NOTICE IS BEING PROVIDED PURSUANT TO SEC. 447.605(2), FLA. STAT., AND TO MEET THE SPIRIT OF 

THE SUNSHINE LAW TO INFORM THE PUBLIC THAT COMMISSIONERS MAY BE PRESENT. 


